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Mallinckrodt Institute
of Radiology

ATIN: John 0. Eichling, Ph.D.
Radiation Safety Officer

Washington University Medical Center
510 South Kingshighway Boulevard
St. Louis, MO 63110

Dear Dr. Eichling:

Thank you for your letter dated January 6,1994 in which you informed us
that you have withdrawn from clinical use and are returning to Nucletron
Corporation two MicroSelectron/LDR remote afterloaders (serial numbers 3030
and 3031) in partial exchange for a Selectron/LDR-3 remote afterloader.

We concur with your assessment that you may acquire the additional
Selectron/ LOR-3 (Model SEL-103) without further amendment to your byproduct
materials license No. 24-00167-11.

If you have any questions or require clarification of any of the above stated
j information, contact us at (708) 829-9832.

Sincerely,

John A. Grobe, Chief
Nuclear Materials Inspection

Section 2
i

cc: Cassandra F. Frazier
Materials licensing

|
}

)
1

- i

tgj
- RII e

nes/ jaw Frazier robe
2/|/94 02/I/94 02/ |/94 I O

9402090043 940201 "

{DR ADOCK'03002271 ;

""
- - - - - - - _ _ - - - _ _ _ - --

.I


